of Laveen Elementary School

Our mission is to support Laveen Elementary School through fundraising activities,
volunteer support and celebrations of students, staff and families.

The Laveen Booster Club is composed of parents, staff and community members that
are committed to the success of their community school.

Booster Club annual fundraising events and activities include:
Cookie Dough (Fall), Boo Fest (Fall) Evergreens (Winter) and the Ohana Run (Spring).

In addition, the Laveen Booster Club coordinates parent and community volunteers for
school picture days, library book fairs, community service days, kindergarten promotion,
8th grade promotion, and other special school and classroom events.

Laveen Booster Club meetings are advertised by schoolwide emails or you may get

involved by contacting them directly at LaveenBoosterClub@gmail.com.
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